PRODUCT RECALL

PepsiCo is recalling Walkers Mince Pie Flavour Crisps

Multipack: 5 x 25g

(No other Walkers products are affected)
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Although this product includes precautionary allergen labelling for milk, it is
not declared in the ingredients list and will pose a risk to people with an allergy
to milk.

This product is safe for those without an allergy to milk or an intolerance to
lactose.

If you have this product, please call the
Consumer Care Line on

0800 274777 to receive a full refund
(Calls from UK landlines are free, mobile charges will vary)
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